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          Wednesday 6th July 2016 

RE: Repairs to the ceiling in 2L 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We anticipate that work to remove and replace the ceiling in 2L will commence 

before the end of this week.  I am writing to ask you to be mindful of any barriers 

and signs which maybe put up during the duration of the work. 

 

Workmen will not be active at drop off and pick up time but they will be working 

before, during and after school in order to get the work completed as soon as 

possible.  Please keep smaller children with you and be vigilant if you are in this 

part of the school site. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

F Marsh 
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